Kess, Quinn

— - F—
From: Ashley <ashkopcs@optonline.net>
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 1:47 PM
To: CTPS
Subject: Testimony

From: Ashley YieS
Subject; Testimony
Resident of: Stratford

Message Body:

I do not support the sale of puppies and cats in pet stores because there are not good enough regulations to stop pet
stores from using poor, abusive breeders. Also, the amount of space provided for dogs and cats in pet stores is not
adequate. There are plenty of homeless animals at shelters, as well as decent breeders who provide a loving
environment at home. These are places people should get their life-long friend from, where they will be healthy and
loved, not from pet stores and irresponsible breeders.. Thank you.




